
NEWSLETTER  28th February 2025
Grange Close, Dishforth, 
Thirsk, North Yorkshire 
YO7 3LN 01845 577206 

Headteacher: Mrs K Lacey

“Rooted and grounded in 
love” 

Ephesians 3:17

What have we been learning this week?

EYFS
Link to website class page

Class 1
Link to website class page

This week in Early Years we have enjoyed starting 
our new topic "Amazing Africa". We have started 
to read the book "Anna Hibiscus' Song" and have 
compared Anna Hibiscus' life in the Nigerian 
capital city with where we live. In maths nursery 
have been looking at the number 6 and reception 
have been looking at representations of 9 and 10. 
We have been learning about keeping our teeth 
healthy and have used playdough to support our 
play as dentists.

Class 1 have had a fabulous start to the new term 
and are really enjoying their new topic about 
space. Already they have learned a whole story 
and have really looked carefully at the characters, 
their feeling and the events that happened. In our 
history lesson we looked at 6 pieces of evidence 
from the time of the moon landings and 
discovered lots of information, such as when the 
moon landing was, how nay astronauts there 
were and how many astronauts actually walked 
on the moon. In our art lessons we have begun by 
"drawing what we can" see in preparation for 
some work about printing. 

Class 2
Link to website class page

Class 3
Link to website class page

Welcome back to Spring term! This week in Class 
2 we have had a very busy week, preparing for 
World book Day next week.. In English we have 
begun reading "The Firework Maker's Daughter" 
by Phillip Pullman and investigating the setting 
and characters. In Maths, year 3 have moved onto 
learning about mass and capacity while year 4 
have been completing their decimals work. In 
History we have begun learning about Mr Duffy's 
favourite period in history, Medieval Britain. We 
started by looking at the Norman Conquest and 
the Battle of Hastings in 1066. In Art we have 
been looking at different types of printing with 
the aim for us to make our own printing blocks 
then try some screen printing later in the term.

Class 3 have started to learn about World War 2, 
focusing on the causes and start of the war. Year 
6 and year 5 have moved on to decimals in 
maths. In English we are starting to explore 
narratives alongside our new class book: 
Goodnight, Mr Tom. For PE we have started to 
learn about the HAKA for dance.

Please follow this link to our website to find out about our curriculum   Website Curriculum Page

Headteacher’s Message
Welcome back to a new half term! This week saw our first session of ‘Tiddlers’, our new pre-school ‘Stay and 
Play’ group on Tuesday afternoons 2-3pm. We were delighted to welcome everyone and Mrs Hainsworth really 
enjoyed getting to know some new and some familiar faces. It was a lovely afternoon, so if you know anyone 
with a preschool child please encourage them to come along, we can promise a warm welcome!
Some of you may have noticed on our return to school that the roof at the front of school is looking very smart. 
You may also have noticed that our paths have been cleaned and the guttering fixed. I would like to say a huge 
thank you on behalf of the whole school community to one of our parents, Samuel Booth of ‘Just Roof Repairs 
Ltd’. After I initially approached him for advice about the tired state of the roof and guttering, he offered to 
come in and do the work for us as a favour. He was also keen to clean our slippery paths and even cleared all 
the balls (of which there were more than 50!) off the school roof. Within the context of a very challenging school 
budget his kindness and generosity will have an incredible impact. It will mean that the money that would have 
had to spend on roof maintenance can now be used elsewhere. Thank you Mr Booth.
Lastly, just a quick reminder to check your emails about World Book Day on Thursday 6th March.

https://dishforth.n-yorks.sch.uk/foundation-stage/
https://dishforth.n-yorks.sch.uk/children/class-1/
https://dishforth.n-yorks.sch.uk/children/class-2/
https://dishforth.n-yorks.sch.uk/children/class-3/
https://dishforth.n-yorks.sch.uk/children/curriculum/


Stars of the Week

EYFS
This week the star is Violet. Violet is such a kind friend to 
others. She is helpful in the classroom and is trying so 
hard with everything she does. Well done Violet!

Class 1

The star for this week in class 1 is Olivia. Olivia has shown 
great determination during the reading, spelling and 
phonics lessons this week. Her reading is really improving 
every day and her confidence is really growing. Keep up 
the great work Olivia.

Class 2

The star of this week goes to Finnian, Finnian has been a 
fantastic friend and classmate this week, helping others to 
make sure they are ready and understanding their 
learning. Well done Finnian.

Class 3

The star of the week is Seb for being ready and respectful 
through all lessons. He is always focused on work and 
setting a good example for others in the class. Well dine 
Seb!

The Values Award 

Attendance this week

EYFS Class 1 Class 2 Class 3

99.04% 96.52% 91.82% 95%

This week Ollie and Zach 
nominated Wilfrid for 

perseverance for 
completing his History 

work even though it was 
hard and for persevering 
with his minute Maths to 

get a better score.
Well done Wilfrid!

Celebrating our Success

Friday Celebration Assembly 
Class Sharing Dates

7th March EYFS and Class 2

14th March Class 1 and Class 3

21st March EYFS and Class 2

The gate at the KS2 side of school will open 
at 2.40. 
We look forward to welcoming you.

Safeguarding
Attached this week is our March Online 
Safety Newsletter.

Save the date: Parents Evening
Parents Evening will be on Monday 24th March 3.30-6.00 and 
Wednesday 26th March 2.30-5.00
Details of how to book will be sent out nearer the time. 

Are you free next 
Thursday afternoon 

6th March at 2.45pm? 

We are looking for parents/carers who 
would like to come to school and share 
a book of their choice with a group of 
children.
If you would like to join us please fill in 
this very short form
https://forms.office.com/e/PDR34LKcqC

Thank you!

Please find attached the revised 
Spring/Summer menu for school dinners. 
This can also now be found on our website

School Meals < Dishforth Church of England 
Primary School

https://forms.office.com/e/PDR34LKcqC
https://dishforth.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/





